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I wish to object to the granting of this application on the grounds that it would overlook my garden 

and flat,thus taking away all privacy and enjoyment.The certain noise from roof terraces is obvious 

and well known.It would affect all flats along this stretch of Iverson rd and would be 

intolerable.There is strong precedent against pubs having terraces however informal due to noise at 

all hours.Even if residential permission were given it would be informally used. On these grounds I 

register my strongest objections. My property is immediately adjacent to proposed roof terraces. 


